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Lab Visitors  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AFM 

Olga worked with NSU researcher Heng Li on the 
Atomic Force Microscope examining his sample, after 
reviewing the data taken for the first sample they 
agreed it needed to be polished further to acquire a 
better image. 

After leaving to pursue a job a Northrop Grumman  
Newport News Shipyard in Nuclear Engineering 
Natalie came back to the lab for a visit. She is 
shown here with Olga and Amy. Getting the lab 

ready for the new 
FESEM  

The FESEM 
Arrives 

Olga stands in an open space where the Hitachi S570 SEM 
used to sit.  It has arrived; the Hitachi 4700 FESEM is now the 

newest member of the ARC laboratory team 

Editors / photographers: Amy Wilkerson, Olga Trofimova, Nicholas 
Moore 


